From: charna@chicago47.org [mailto:charna@chicago47.org] 
Sent: Wednesday, December 18, 2013 11:48 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: RE: State Department trip

Hello Steve – Thanks so much for this information!

I am back from my fellowship with the U.S. Department of State. Our travels were planned for Bhutan and Bangladesh, from 12/1/13 – 12/15/13.  Due to the political upheaval and related violence in Bangladesh our trip was cut a little short and diverted to Qatar for a couple days. The State Department paid all the living expenses and airfare during my time in Bhutan 12/1/13 – 12/9/13 and Qatar 12/9/13 – 12/10/13. Please let me know if you need a separate or more formal email.

I hope you are having a wonderful holiday season.

Thank you!

Charna

Charna R. Epstein, M.Sc., M.A.
Chief of staff

City of Chicago – Ward 47

